

COLUMBUS POLICE DEPARTMENT

159 S. Ludington St. Columbus, WI. 53925 920-623-5919 (Main) 920-623-5930 (Fax)

To: Columbus City Council

FROM: Chief Dennis Weiner

REF: Ordering 2026 squad car

DATE: August 13, 2025

The city's current Capital Improvement Plan includes monies each year to purchase a new squad. I am seeking approval to order a squad prior to the 2026 budget being passed. Ford will close the window to order 2026 squads before the budget is passed.

Attached is the quote for the squad. In addition to the quote will be title fees of \$164.50.